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Mulch Giveaway Events Coming to the Recycling Center 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, August 28, 2024:  
 
NEW BRAUNFELS  — As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the Recycling Center and provide 

valuable resources to the Comal County community, we are pleased to announce the development of a 

new access road that will allow us to expand the brush and mulch area. In the process, we’ve generated a 

significant amount of high-quality aged mulch, perfect for gardening and land landscaping needs. 

To help clear out this inventory, we’re offering two special Saturday events where residents can come and 

collect this premium mulch for free! Our staff will be on hand to help you load it. Mark your calendars 

for: 

• Saturday, September 14, 2024,  8:00 am – 12:00 pm 

• Saturday, September 21, 2024, 8:00 am – 12:00 pm 

We have approximately 17,000 cubic yards of aged mulch available, so don’t miss out on this opportunity 

to enrich your gardens and landscapes! 

In addition to the Saturday giveaways, we’re happy to announce that the mulch yard has recently re-

opened to the public. Following our latest contract grinding, we’ve produced over 40,000 cubic yards of 

fresh mulch, which is now available for pick-up during the following hours: 

• Tuesday through Friday: 7:00 am - 3:00 pm 

• Saturday: 8:00 am – 12:00 pm  

Whether you're a professional landscaper or a home gardening enthusiast, this is an excellent chance to 

stock up on top-tier materials for your projects. 

The Recycling Center is located at 281 Resource Drive, New Braunfels, Texas 78132. 

Please call 830-643-3781 for additional information or visit the website at www.co.comal.tx.us/REC.htm  
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